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24th February 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent,  
 
As you are aware, there is another teachers’ strike scheduled for Thursday 2nd March.  Based 
on the information that we now have, we have reviewed the timetable and will be able to 
remain open for Year 11 and Year 8 pupils.  Those individual pupils who were contacted 
previously will also be able to attend.  Therefore, Years 7, 9 and 10 will receive their lessons 
on-line.   
 
I appreciate that this will cause disruption for you.  However, we need to ensure sufficient 
numbers of staff to enable all classes to be covered.   
 
There are two more strike days scheduled for the 15th and 16th March.  We will be reviewing 
each day and the impact on the timeable and will let you know arrangements closer to the 
time.   
 
Pay talks are still taking place with the government and should the strike action be suspended 
the school will, of course, be open for everyone. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Geraldine A. Higgins 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


